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Thank you, Mr. President.
 
We recognize South Sudan's efforts to improve its human rights situation. We note its various challenges, including those caused by the adverse impact of climate change and the COVID-19 pandemic. International communities' continued support is critical for reinforcing South Sudan's efforts to ensure its people's fundamental rights, including food, education and healthcare.

Bangladesh recommends South Sudan to:

One, seek the international community's support to ensure access to Covid-19 vaccines by all people.

Two, seek the international community's support to step up measures to reduce food insecurity and malnutrition. 

Three, continue efforts to reduce school dropout and ensure access to basic education by all children.
 
We wish South Sudan a successful review.
 
I thank you. 
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